
Dear Transplant Nurse,

I'm forever grateful to the work you do for transplant
recipients. I had Liver transplant 1995 Jan. 18 and it
was new to the hospital and no one really knew how to
care of us. You stepped up and the commitment to
transplant community was far more than the call of
duty. I really had no one to see to say it's going to be
ok. You help me through this ordeal and gave me
another chance at Life. You are truly my Hero as
well as all Donor families. I woke up this morning
and that's a Blessing and I intend to promote organ
awareness for the rest of my Life.
Thanks and God Bless.

Andrew G. Claytor II
A Grateful Liver Recipient 1995


